
GREY MATTERS! 

 

THE UVRA NEWSLETTER 

REPORT FOR AGM 2024 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the 
newsletter this last year. If you have yet to 
contribute, you are invited to do so with your 
photos, documents, and ideas. It is only with your 
input that the UVRA newsletters can contain 
informative, interesting, and relevant content.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 


